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«The African crisis is of concern to many Canadians»,
said Mrs . Vézina . «They have made this clear during the recent
famine and in their continued involvement in African recovery
and development . The participation of representatives of
NGO's and the business community, at the UN Special Session,
within the Canadian delegation, will represent the interest of
the Canadian public» .
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